
Learning with faculty

Exploring the archives!

This past July, rising high school seniors from southwest Ohio and beyond came to
a Miami University for a week-long Summer Scholars experience on leadership,

funded by a grant from the Teagle Foundation. These Leadership Scholars studied
transformative texts with Professor of Philosophy, Dr. Elaine Miller and mentors

from the H.A.S.S Scholars program. Along with one-on-one writing tutorials,
students explored college admissions, connected with mentors and enjoyed daily
social activities. Students will stay connected with their H.A.S.S. mentors through

the fall admissions process and were encouraged to apply to the Bridges program. 

Leadership Scholars

July 6 - 11, 2025

“An opportunity for students to experience
life on campus and academic rigor”

“Leadership Scholars joined a university-
style seminar on philosophy and

leadership, where they shared their views
and examined their culture through great

texts from the past.” - Dr. Miller

What is Leadership?


